
 

 

 

 

Silsoe V.C. Lower School, Chestnut Avenue, Silsoe, 
Bedfordshire, MK45 4GP 

 

Telephone: 01525 860247 
Email: admin@silsoelower.co.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs S Boyle 
       www.silsoeschool.co.uk 

 
 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

                                                          

 

          Friday 21st July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Please find attached information on your child’s classes PE slots for the first half of the 
autumn term (starting Tuesday 5th September 2023). 

 
PE slots are subject to change on a half termly basis as we seek to provide all year 
groups with opportunities to work with expert coaches and to take part in a variety of 
different sports and physical activities throughout the year. 

 

Acorn (Reception) 
Monday 
Wednesday 
 

Chestnut (Reception) 
Monday 
Wednesday 
 

Willow (Year 1) 
Monday 
Wednesday 
 

Hawthorn (Year 1) 
Monday 
Wednesday 
 

Maple (Year 2) 
Thursday 
Friday 

Sycamore (Year 1) 
Thursday 
Friday 
 

Pine (Year 3) 
Tuesday  
Friday 

Palm (Year 3) 
Tuesday  
Friday 
 

Oak (Year 4) 
Tuesday 
Thursday  

Elm (Year 4) 
Tuesday 
Thursday 
 

  
Can we remind all parents/carers that appropriate PE kit, in line with our school uniform 
policy, is worn on these days. No team kits, branded items or clothing with large logos 
please. 

 
Thank-you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs Boyle 
Headteacher 
Silsoe VC Lower School 


